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From: Hilary Lord
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Please support Senate Bills 347, 700, 699 and 796
Date: Friday, April 05, 2013 1:37:18 PM


Dear Chair Prozanski and Committee Members,


My name is Hilary Lord and I live in Eugene, OR.  I support Senate Bills 347, 700,
699 and 796.  It is time that we take a common sense approach to gun control in
our state. While I would like even stricter regulations than the ones proposed, I feel
that they are a good start to making Oregon a safer place for its residents.


Thank you for your time.


Hilary Lord
3310 Potter St.
Eugene, OR 97405
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